That a warm and hearty vote of thanks be offered to Mrs. Tilton,
Mrs. Pollard, and the other members of the Provisional Committee,
who have so ably inaugurated and carried forward the work of the
Woman’s Ausihary.

VI.
That a hearty and cordial vote of thanks be offered to Miss Emery,

for her kind attendance at these meetings, and for her admirable
address, and the valuable information she has given us.

VII.

That a hearty vote of thanks be tendered Mrs. Houghton and Mrs,
Gregory, for their kindness in affording the Auxiliary their services as

Secretaries to these meetings.
VIII.

That a hearty vote of thanks be tendered Mrs. Williams for so kindly
and ably presiding at these meetings.

Mgs. WiLLiaMs then read the following short closing
address :

MY DEAR SisTERS IN CHRIST,

I could not venture to speak to you,so I have written a few thoughts
I would like to say. I am sure you have all felt, for I have felt, what
a privilege it has been to us all to have been here these last two days.

It must have sunk deep into our hearts—at least I hope it has—that
our object in coming to these meetings is to extend Christ’s kingdom
upon earth—ae all try to do this, I am sure—in our lives, in our gifts
and in many other ways; but I amsure we shall all go away from
these meetings with a full intention of doing more, praying more,
working more, shewing more self-sacrifice, that is the thing to do. To
deny ourselves many of our pleasures and luauries in order to do
something for Christ, to try and make others do this, to interest cthers

o wr—




